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Bank of Things Christmas Appeal
The Young Mayor and Young Advisors' initiative Bank of Things is appealing for donations of
toiletries, prepaid gift vouchers, socks (sizes 3-6, 6-12), book tokens, chocolate and sweets,

notebooks and stationery, hats, scarves, and fun stocking fillers for ages 11 to 25. Donations
of money are also accepted as these items can then be purchased.

Keeping Children Safe Online at Christmas
With the Christmas festivities just around the

corner, children are looking forward to receiving
gifts. For many, this may be devices that allows
you to go online. Even with the best intentions,

many parents have a false sense of how to keep
their child secure, or think their child is more

secure than they actually are. 

Scan the QR Code for a free resource which you
may find valuable this festive season. 

Click Here to watch a short video on what is
Safety Net and dates. 

Term Ends - Wednesday 20th
December.

Seasons Greeting from all at
Brindishe Schools.  

https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/train-the-trainer/


FSM Vouchers for Christmas Holidays 2023 
The London Borough of Lewisham has confirmed that it is able to support families with FSM
(Free School Meal) eligible children by providing vouchers for the Christmas Holidays. The
available funding means they can assist these families at a rate of £30 per eligible child.
Families will receive a supermarket voucher provided by an extension to the Household
Support Fund via London Borough of Lewisham and your school. 

On Friday the 17th November, families who are on benefit related free school meals should
have received a HAF Holiday Voucher from Holiday Activities. Redeeming this voucher will
credit your account with 4 credits that can be used to book free activities over the holiday
period for 4 hours per day, 4 days a week. Food will be provided along with fruit and snacks.

Please be aware that activities are booked on a first-come, first-served basis so keep an eye
out for an email or text message containing a HAF voucher and be sure to browse the
available activities.

If you are unsure of the process of redeeming and using your voucher, please see the
following link which will take you to the online Parent Guide:
https://help.holidayactivities.com/hc/en-gb/articles/12899380332561-Parent-Guide.

For further support, please email the provider direct on support@holidayactivities.com or
call on 01638 438 311.

Rights Respecting Article of the Week
Article 14 (freedom of thought, belief and religion)
Every child has the right to think and believe what they choose and also to practise their
religion, as long as they are not stopping other people from enjoying their rights.
Governments must respect the rights and responsibilities of parents to guide their child as
they grow up. 

Who or what influences the way you think about the world and shapes your thoughts and
beliefs?
•Your cultural background and heritage 
•Friends 
•Family 
•TV 
•School  
•Where you live 

November and December are important months for many religions. Can you think of some
festivals and events that take place at this time that we have celebrated in Brindishe
Schools? 

Christmas looks different around the world too. Over the next few days children will be
thinking about Christmas traditions, how Christmas is celebrated in different countries and
cultures around the world. How will you be celebrating this festive season?

https://help.holidayactivities.com/hc/en-gb/articles/12899380332561-Parent-Guide
mailto:support@holidayactivities.com


Governing Body
If you would like to attend a Brindishe Federation Governing Body meeting, please email our
Chair of Governors, Liz Murphy - lmurphy@brindisheschools.org. Our third meeting is on
Tuesday 6th February at 6pm at Brindishe Manor School.


